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The Lion, the Witch  
& the Wardrobe 

 
 

Join Peter, Susan, Edmund and Lucy as they journey through the wardrobe in to the magical land of 
Narnia, where the ruthless White Witch ensures that it is always winter but never Christmas. Alongside a 

host of forest friends, including Mr Tumnus and Mr and Mrs Beaver, they join forces with Aslan the Lion, 
King of Narnia, to bring happiness and Christmas to Narnia once again. 

 
This delightful adaptation of C.S. Lewis’ childrens classic by Glyn Robbins is being produced by members 

of the New Theatre & OFS Studio staff and promises to be a magical Christmas treat for all the family.  
 

The Lion, the Witch & the Wardrobe runs at the OFS Studio from Monday 21st – Wednesday 23rd 
December, with evening performances at 6pm and matinees on Tuesday and Wednesday at 1pm. Tickets 
are £8 for adults, £5 for children and £20 for a family ticket (2 adults, 2 children). Plus, children can get a 

special ticket which also grants them the chance to meet Father Christmas after the show for just £8!  
 

Tickets can be purchased from the theatre box office on George Street, by ringing 0844 844 0662 or by 
visiting our website at www.OFSstudio.org.uk (internet bookings subject to booking fee). For bookings of 10 
or more people, please call our dedicated Groups booking team on 0844 372 7272 and receive 1 ticket free 

for every 10 booked. 
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